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MEMORANDUM

July 9, 2004

To: Those who submitted written comments to the New Mexico Interstate Stream
Commission on the December 5, 2003, Draft San Juan River Basin in New
Mexico Navajo Nation Water Rights Settlement

From: John Whipple, Staff Engineer, New Mexico Interstate Stream Commission

Thank you for the written comments that you submitted on the subject water rights
settlement. Staff of the Interstate Stream Commission, the Office of the State Engineer
and the Navajo Nation continued settlement discussions since December, and have
negotiated a revised draft settlement which they have submitted to decision-makers of the
State of New Mexico and the Navajo Nation for their consideration for approval. The
revised draft settlement documents, dated July 9, 2004, are available for inspection at the
Office of the State Engineer website (www.ose.state.nm.us).

The Navajo Nation will consider the revised draft settlement during the upcoming month
through its review and approval processes. It is anticipated that the Interstate Stream
Commission will consider approval of the revised draft settiement at a public meeting of
the Commission to be held in Farmington in August on a date to be determined and
announced. The settlement documents may be revised further during the review and
approval process.

In addition to the July 9 revised draft settlement documents, responses to the public
comments that were received on the December 5 draft settiement were prepared by the
Interstate Stream Commission staff and are posted at the Office of the State Engineer
website. The responses describe how comments were considered or addressed. You
may contact me at 505-827-6172 to discuss provisions of the revised draft settlement or
the responses to public comments if you have any questions or desire further
explanations.
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Mr. Barry Heifner
Editor The Daily Times
201 North Allen Ave.
Farmington, NM &7401

Ms. Maria O'Brien

Modrall, Sperling, Roehl, Harris & Sisk, P.A.
Bank of America Centre, Suite 1000

500 Fourth Street NW

Albquerque, NM 87102

Mr. Steve Cone
1217 Chaco Avenue
Farmington, NM 87401

Mr. Rod Kuharich

Director Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St., Room 721

Denver, CO 80203

Ms. Susan Jordan

Nordhaus, Haltom, Taylor, Taradash & Bladh, LLP
1239 Paseo de Peralta

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Mayor Richard Lucero
Mayor City of Espanola
405 Paseo de Onate
Espanola, NM 87532

President Claudia Vigil-Muniz
President Jicarilla Apache Nation
P.O. Box 507

Dulce, NM 87528-0507

Mr. Alfred Bennett
2075 Winchester Drive
Bosque Farms, NM 87068

Mayor Martin Chavez
Mayor City of Albuquerque
P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103

Mr. Gary Risley
Miller Stratvert P.A.



P.O. Box 869
Farmington, NM 87499-0869

Mr. Richard Cole

Law & Resource Planning Associates, P.C.
Albuquerque Plaza

201 Third Street NW, Suite 1370
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Mayor Gustavo Cordova
Mayor Town of Taos
Taos Municipal Building
400 Camino de la Placita
Taos, NM 87571

Mr. Jack Scott
P.O.Box 1149
Aztec, NM 87410

Mr. Galen Buller

Director, Sangre de Cristo Water Division City of Santa Fe
P.0. 909

Santa Fe, NM 87504-0909

Mr. Joseph Schmitz

Community Development Director City of Farmington
800 Municipal Drive

Farmington, NM 87401-2663

Mayor Bob Rosebrough
Mayor City of Gallup
P.O. Box 1270

Gallup, NM 87305-1270

Mr. Jim Young
P.O. Box 92
Aztec, NM 87410

Mr. Irvin Harrison

Representative State of New Mexico
501 South Patton

Gallup, NM 87301

Mr. Randy Kirkpatrick
Executive Director San Juan Water Commission
7450 East Main Street, Suite B



Farmington, NM 87402

Mr. Chris Velasquez
766 Road 4599
Blanco, NM 87412

Senator Raymond Kysar
Senator State of New Mexico
300 West Arrington
Farmington, NM 87401

Ms. Patty Lundstrom

Chair Steering Committee, Navajo/Gallup Water Supply Project
orthwest New Mexico Council of Governments

224 West Coal Avenue

Gallup, NM 87301-6306

Mr. Myron Crockett

President Hammond Conservancy District
790 CR 4990

Bloomfield, NM 87413

Mr. Douglas Smith
16 Road 5290
Farmington, NM 87401

Mr. Jack Stant

President West Hammond Domestic Water Association
414 Road 5500

Bloomfield, NM 87413



